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During WGW this March, Santen plans to conduct various awareness-raising activities focusing on the disease

Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Santen) announced on March 8 that as part of its initiatives to increase public awareness of 
glaucoma, it will sponsor activities to be conducted worldwide during World Glaucoma Week (WGW) from March 10 to 16, 
2019.

To encourage early detection and continued treatment of glaucoma, the World Glaucoma Association has defined one week 
in March every year as WGW, and holds various events and awareness-raising activities around the world during the week.

During WGW this March, Santen plans to conduct various awareness-raising activities focusing on the disease. In Asia, for 
example, Santen will assist local glaucoma-related academic societies and medical institutions supporting the activities of 
those societies in conducting PR activities, holding public lectures, and performing free screenings to increase public 
awareness of glaucoma.

In Europe, Santen will cooperate with the World Glaucoma Association in running a quiz-based glaucoma awareness-raising 
campaign and issuing media releases. In Japan, Santen will use digital signage to deliver information about "Light-up in 
Green!" events held by the Japan Glaucoma Society to foster public awareness of the disease, with the aim of helping this 
activity spread further.

As a global initiative to encourage glaucoma awareness among many more people, Santen offers a glaucoma-focused 
mobile app simulating vision field narrowing that is easy to use for everyone, from patients to medical professionals.

In addition, Santen also conducts activities targeting its employees; the company held glaucoma study meetings for 
employees in Japan in February and during WGW will conduct an activity whereby all employees will share information about 
glaucoma with people close to them, including family members and friends.

https://www.biospectrumasia.com


Early detection and early start of treatment can prevent glaucoma patients from losing their eyesight over the course of their 
lifetime. It is important to share with as many people as possible information about glaucoma, including the fact that early 
detection and treatment are essential for reducing the number of glaucoma patients who lose their eyesight.

Santen also continues to regard WGW as a period for employees to learn about glaucoma on their initiative and impart their 
learning to their loved ones, including family members and friends. The company will devote further efforts to encouraging all 
employees, including those working around the world, to deepen their understanding of glaucoma.


